
Covid-19 Reporting Procedure- Students September 2022 

Thank you for complying with the requests below which will allow us to keep In-person classes and 

performances open as much as possible. We really appreciate your support. 

If you have symptoms of Covid-19 

If you are demonstrating any symptoms of Covid-19 you should self-isolate until you have received a 

negative PCR result. Please inform absences@identityschoolofacting.com and notify the appropriate 

FOH on duty and report the details. 

If you receive a positive test result 

In the event you have received a positive test result then you should self-isolate, and inform 

absences@identityschoolofacting.com copying in your student co-ordinator immediately.  If this 

takes place at the weekend, then please contact the appropriate FOH on duty and report the details. 

You should self-isolate until you have received a negative PCR result 
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